
 

 

    

 

MINUTES OF POST ELECTION MEETING OF DUBLIN AND DÚN LAOGHAIRE 
EDUCATION AND TRAINING BOARD, HELD ON 27th AUGUST, 2014 IN THE 
BOARD’S ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICES, TUANSGATE, BELGARD SQUARE EAST, 
TALLAGHT, DUBLIN, 24   
 
 
Present:  Cllr. Anne-Marie Dermody  
                Cllr. Mick Duff   
                Cllr. Louise Dunne 
                 Cllr. Ken Farrell 
                Cllr. Pat Hand 
                 Cllr. Adrian Henchy 
                Cllr. Eithne Loftus 
                  Cllr. Catherine Martin 
                Cllr. Sorcha Nic Cormaic 
                  Cllr. Roderic O’Gorman 
                   Cllr. Liona O’Toole 
                  Cllr. Justin Sinnott 
                Ms. Claire Markey 
 
In Attendance: Mr. Paddy Lavelle Chief Executive  
   Mr. Paul McEvoy Head of Organisation Services 
 
The Chief Executive welcomed members to the meeting. It was noted that the original 
post-election meeting, scheduled for 24th July, did not proceed due to lack of a quorum. 
 

1. To consider the appointment of 2 members as nominated by the National 
Parents’ Association for Education and Training Boards Schools, in 
accordance with sections 30(10) and 31(5)(a) of the Education and Training 
Boards Act, 2013   

 
Members noted the nomination of Ms. Rose Callan and Mr. Joe Pitcher. It was 
unanimously agreed to accept the nominations 

 
2. To fix a date for the next meeting of the Board 

 
It was agreed to convene the next meeting at 18:30 this evening to facilitate 
completion of the appointment of the Board.  
 
 
The meeting then concluded.                 
 

 
 
 
Signature of Cathaoirleach: ______________________________________ 

 


